
CareerForce Corner Updates 

• Funding for FY25 was approved for a statewide marketing campaign to highlight 
CareerForce Corner Events this upcoming summer  

• Regional planning sessions have been occurring statewide and metro to highlight one event 
in each Region with multiple events on one day in the Metro on a CareerForce Corner Day 

• More details will be shared at the next CareerForce Corner Webinar on Wednesday, June 
4th from 9:00a – 10:00a 

• Please reach out to Brittany Tschida with any questions at brittany.tschida@state.mn.us 

 

 

Next What’s New with CareerForce Webinar – Thursday, May 1st from 10:00a – 11:00a. _ Invite will 
be sent out soon!  

 

SNAP Calls-  

 Third month of Texting 250 recipients.  Will pull data next month. This should give us enough data to 
show the impact.  
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